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The Departmental Advisory Board Meeting was held on 05 June 2022 through 

Google meet. The members of the Departmental Advisory Board (DAB) were from 

different domains such as industry, academician, alumni, students and parents. 

Prof. M. S. Modak briefly introduced all Departmental Advisory Board (DAB) 

members. HoD, Electrical Dr S. Chawada presented information about the department, 

such as facilities available, rank holders, result analysis and placement details of the 

department. Prof. M. N. Tagare discussed a closer report of the DAB meeting of 2021 

It was followed by an open discussion among members of DAB. Prof. Bhooshan 

Rajpathak appreciated the inclusion of skill-based labs in the syllabus. Mr Rajesh 

Shirsat suggested making students aware of opportunities available in industries for 

departmental electives they choose. He also suggested giving tasks to students which 

would increase their team-building skills Advait Halbe (alumni representative) 

suggested giving the fast learners a few industry-related real-time problems. Prof. M. 

N. Tagare expressed a vote of thanks. 
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